
 
 
 

 

 

February 9, 2024 

Dear Campers and Parents,  

We are inviting your child to spend one week of their summer with us at Camp Winaca HemoVon June 
10-14, 2024.  Camp will be held at Camp Twin Creeks in Marlinton, WV, about 50 minutes from 
Snowshoe Resort. Who attends camp? Children ages 7-17 with either a childhood cancer diagnosis or a 
bleeding disorder are eligible to attend.  
 
The mission of camp is to positively impact and enrich the lives of children diagnosed with cancer or 
bleeding disorders by offering a camp experience, independent from their family, in a medically safe and 
educationally supportive environment while promotion personal growth, self-worth, self-reliance and 
creativity through activities and the development of personal relationships that carry over to their daily 
lives and throughout their lifetime. 
 
Activities include horseback riding, archery, ziplining, climbing wall, swimming, paddle boarding, 
kayaking, fishing, creek walks, hiking, biking, crafts, basketball, tennis, gaga, woodworking, and 
campfires with smores. 
 
Medical staff from WVU Medicine are on site 24 hours during the week of camp.  Parents/guardians are 
able to access camp pictures online during the week of camp. 
 
Transportation is provided for any camper needing transportation.  Two charter buses will be available 
with one route from Charleston/Beckley and the other route from 
Morgantown/Clarksburg/Buckhannon/Elkins.  Complete the Transportation Form included with online 
registration. Additional transportation information is provided in the Camper Parent Handbook. 
 

Registration Information-You can either register online or ask for a paper registration packet. 

Online Registration   

Go to camptwincreeks.com  
Click on Next Steps 
Click on Enroll Now 
Click under New Family Enrollment Page 

https://www.camptwincreeks.com/
https://www.camptwincreeks.com/


 
 
Create an account 
Add Camp Winaca HemoVon Session listed at the bottom of the sessions list 
You will receive an email confirmation and then you will go back in and complete the forms and 

document section. 

Paper Registration Packet 
 
Please call me at 304-293-1205 to request a packet by mail or ask one of the clinic staff to give you a 
Registration Packet. 
 
All campers must have a health care provider complete the Health Care Provider Form and campers 
must have been seen within 12 months of the date of camp.  In addition, a copy of  your campers 
immunization record must be included and must be current for tetanus. 
 

Camper Registration closes May 25th 

We ask that you help us protect the health of our campers and staff this summer. If anyone who is sick 
or was sick with a communicable disease like COVID-19, RSV, Flu, or recently in contact with someone 
with COVID-19 or another communicable disease or fever in the 7 days prior or at the start of camp, 
then we would ask that your child not attend camp.   We appreciate your cooperation in helping us keep 
everyone as safe as possible. 

We look forward to seeing your child this summer at Camp Winaca HemoVon. Please let me know if you 
have any questions regarding camp. 

All the best, 

Anita 
 
Anita Graham, MSW, LCSW, OSW-C 
Pediatric Hematology Oncology Social Worker 
Pediatric Blood and Cancer Center 
WVU Medicine Children’s Hospital 

 


